
DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

Monday 7th June—INSET day, 

school closed  to children 

 

Tuesday 8th June— Children 

return to school 

 

Tuesday 8th June—School 

photographs—Class and 

Leavers 

 

Tuesday 22nd June—New Y3 

parents evening 

 

Wednesday 30th June—New 

Y3 transition day 

 

Wednesday 7th July—

Rednock new parents evening 

 

Friday 9th July—Y6 Rednock 

Transition Day—Moving Up 

Day 

 

Tuesday 20th July—School 

finishes for Summer Holidays 

 

Wednesday 21st July—Inset 

Day—children not in 

 

Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd 

September—Inset Days—

children not in 

 

Monday 6th September—all 

children return to school 

 

Thank you parents and carers 

for your continued support 

and positive comments during 

these times! 

 

 

Further dates to follow 

School Photos 
The photographers will be in school on Tuesday 8th June to take Class and Leavers 
photos.  Could all children please be wearing their school jumpers. 
 
Forest Green Rovers 
FGR are looking for Ambassadors from local schools for the 2021/2022 season.  
Please see attached flyer and sign up sheet, which should be returned to school by 
Tuesday 8th June.  
 
Healthy Snacks 
As part of our approach to healthy eating, for those children not wishing to buy 
from the fruit and veg snack shop in school, we are trying to encourage everyone 
to eat healthily, and for this reason, we would like all children to eat fruit and veg 
based snacks, ie raisins, a healthy bar (ie cereal bar but not containing nuts) or a 
cheese based snack.  Please keep any snacks you provide simple as they do have to 
be eaten within the break time of 15 minutes.  Please do not provide your child 
with chocolate, crisps etc. 
The fruit and veg snack shop will continue after half-term.  Please send in your 20p, 
or multiples of this sum, to purchase fruit for your child. 
 
Dursley Summer Festival—Children’s Colouring Activity 
Information regarding this event from Dursley Town Council was circulated to 
parents by email on Thursday 27th May.  If you would like a paper copy for your 
child to participate, please contact the school office. 
 
Cool Milk 
We have received notification from Cool Milk that from the 1st July 2021, the price 
of milk for over-5 children will increase from 22p to 23p per 189ml portion per day.  
Children who receive free school meals who have ordered milk will continue to 
receive it for free. 
 
Half-Term Holidays 
School finishes today for the half-term break.  Children should return to school on 
Tuesday 8th June.  Monday 7th June is an Inset Day so the school will be closed. 
 
Message from Gloucester County Council  
Please note that Gloucester County Council has published a letter to parents 
regarding the COVID-19 measures.  The school supports these measures and   
these are reflected in the school’s current risk assessment, which we ask all parents 
and carers to follow. 
 
We wish all our families a safe and enjoyable half term break and look forward to 
seeing you all on Tuesday 8th June! 
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